The Reopening of Siem Reap's Grand Dame on the 1* of June 2022.

It is with great pleasure to announce that the French colonial mansion, Raffles Grand Hotel d' Angkor will officially reopen on
June 1, welcoming back guests and residents after an extensive renovation before the pandemic-related operational pause.

An oasis for those embarking on a journey to the UNESCO World Heritage Site of Angkor Wat, Raffles Grand Hotel
d'Angkor is an enchanting destination for all generations. The iconic hotel continues to embody regal and unparalleled
glamour retaining all the elements of the hotel’s illustrious days - heavy brass keys, claw-footed ceramic bathtubs,
traditional ceiling fans, authentic rotary telephones, and the original timber cage elevator. The hotel underwent an
extensive restoration in 2019 introducing modern luxuries and comfort, breathing new life into the landmark hotel, while
retaining its old-world charm.

To know more about the recent restoration and other hotel updates, please visit: https://www.raffles.com/siem-reap/ or
you may contact us through bookus.siemreap@raffles.com message or call us at +855 16 700 468 available on
WhatsApp and Telegram.

At Raffles, you arrive as guests, leave as friends, and return as family. Allow us to create a meaningful and mindful home for
you in Siem Reap. It is our duty and our pleasure.

Be part of our story...

Sophig Altamirano

Clustef Director of Sales & Marketing

Raffles Cambodia

{Raffles Hotel Le Royal, Phnom Penh & Raffles Grand Hotel d’Angkor, Siem Reap)



